
Lakeshore West Rail Corridor Construction Notice 
 

 

 

Early Works for Burloak Drive Grade 
Separation   
Starting June/July 2022 

 

 
 

The work zone depicted is approximate and for illustrative purposes only. 

Project Overview 

Metrolinx’s GO Expansion program is delivering more GO service across the network, 
including trains every 15-minutes or better on the Lakeshore West Rail Corridor. 
 
To support GO Expansion, we are upgrading the rail network and our GO stations to enable 
more frequent and fully accessible service. Part of the expansion program includes a grade 



Lakeshore West Rail Corridor Construction Notice 
 

This construction notice can be translated into a 
different language upon request by emailing us at 
HaltonRegion@metrolinx.com 

Cet avis de travaux de construction est disponible en 
français. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un 
courriel à HaltonRegion@metrolinx.com 

Write to us at: HaltonRegion@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/lhalton                                                                           Information as of: May 30, 2022 

 

separation (separation of the road from the rail corridor) at Burloak Drive, and upgrades to the 
Drury Lane Pedestrian Bridge.  
 

 

What is Happening? 

In preparation for construction for the 

Burloak Drive Grade Separation, early works 

and investigation activities will begin along 

Burloak Drive starting June/July 2022.   

 

Hours of Work 

Investigation works are expected to begin 

June/July 2022 and continue intermittently 

for approximately three (3) months. Work is 

expected to take place Monday to Friday 

during daytime hours.  

 

Work may be rescheduled or extended due 

to weather conditions or unforeseen 

circumstances. 

 

What to Expect  

Crews will be drilling boreholes and wells, 

daylighting utilities and performing other 

preconstruction investigative works. Work 

zones and equipment will be delineated 

from the public right of way. We expect 

minimal noise and vibration from the work. 

 

Traffic & Pedestrian Details 

Intermittent lane closures will be required as 

these works progress. Pedestrians and 

motorists will be routed around the 

delineated work areas. Directional signage 

will be installed as required.  

 

Transit Information 

No impacts to public transit modes are 

anticipated during this work. 

 

Community Engagement 

We are improving transit in your 

community. You may have questions or 

need to get in touch with us as work 

progresses. Metrolinx has a dedicated 

community engagement team in place that 

works with residents and businesses in the 

Halton Region.  

 

Contact us at:  

HaltonRegion@metrolinx.com. You can also 

subscribe to Metrolinx’s e- newsletter for 

Halton Region at: 

www.metrolinx.com/subscribe
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